
CONSULATE GENERAL OF MALTA - TORONTO 

 

Do you want to learn Maltese? 

 

 

 

Then here is a possibility of doing so if enough interest is generated: 

The Directorate for Consular Services and Maltese Living Abroad is currently 
conducƟng a short quesƟonnaire to understand the interest in online Maltese-
language lessons for members of the diaspora, as well as a secondary short 
quesƟonnaire to gauge interest in online professional development courses for 
teachers already teaching Maltese abroad. Kindly note that deadline for 
responses is 31st January 2025.  

Links to the quesƟonnaires below: 

For Students: hƩps://forms.office.com/e/uRLSYdMYVq  

For Teachers: hƩps://forms.office.com/e/7u9f4J5A39 

 

Kindly also keep the Consulate of Malta in Toronto informed of your interest by 
sending an e-mail to: maltaconsulate.toronto@gov.mt. 

We will be very happy to learn that you are interested, and we are always 
available to help. 


